
 
G. D. GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH  

 

 

NOTICE 
 
 

Date: October 28th, 2024 

 
Subject: Diwali Holiday  
 

 

 

This is to inform all students, parents, and staff that the school will remain closed 
from 30th Oct, 2024 to 10th Nov, 2024 for the occasion of Diwali. School will resume 
its regular schedule on Monday, November 11th, 2024. 
 
We encourage everyone to celebrate this occasion with their families spreading 
happiness and light. Please prioritize safety during celebrations.  

 
 
Important Reminders: 
 Students are advised to complete any pending assignments or projects before the 

commencement of the holidays. 
 Parents are requested to ensure that their child is well rested, and ready to 

attend school on the re-opening date. 

 
 
Wishing you a bright and prosperous Diwali! 

 
 
 
 
Regards, 
Mr. Milan Banerjee 
Principal 
G. D. Goenka Public School, Arrah  

 


